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From the US Drought Monitor, with input from the NC DMAC

Category Current Coverage Change Since Last Week

D0: Abnormally Dry 0.00% 0.00%

D1: Moderate Drought 0.00% 0.00%

D2: Severe Drought 0.00% 0.00%

D3: Extreme Drought 0.00% 0.00%

D4: Exceptional Drought 0.00% 0.00%

Statewide Coverage by Category

Extension agents in eastern NC note some 
wilting leaves, but the dry weather has also 
been good for harvesting their corn crop.

Streamflows remain above normal 
across the southern Mountains after 
up to 2.5 inches of rain last week.

August saw limited fire activity, but there was 
one larger, 760-acre wildfire on Saturday in 

flashy wiregrass at the Sandhills Game Lands.

The Main Takeaway
The entire state remains clear of drought and dryness 
this week, although some areas in the northern Coastal 
Plain are seeing some signs of dryness creeping back.

This Week’s Summary
Most of the rainfall last week was concentrated in the 
western half of the state, with little to no accumulations 
in the eastern Piedmont and Coastal Plain, even from 
the offshore Hurricane Erin. While the moisture from 
earlier this summer and the recent cooler temperatures 
have slowed the emergence of any dryness, some 
northeastern areas have been drier so far this month.

Next Week’s Outlook
Fall-like weather with lower humidity and temperatures 
near 80°F will continue through Labor Day, along with 
mostly dry weather statewide over the next week.

Tarboro is 1.54 inches below normal 
this month, on pace for its 41st-driest 
August out of the past 127 years.

For your local drought status, visit www.ncdrought.org

Last Week’s Drought Status


